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	Abstract:
	and This liaison statement is intended to bring to the attention of the ITU-T Q26/16, ITU-D Q1/7 and JCA-AHF the new work item on Recommendation ITU T E.disab " Specification of an international numbering resource for use in the provisioning of services for persons with disabilities and persons with specific needs "


ITU-T SG2 would like to bring to the attention of ITU-D Q7/1 and ITU-T Q26/16 the creation of a new work item on E.disab, to develop criteria for assigning resources under a new country code for services for people with disabilities. 
In the discussion on the New Work Item, the proposed criteria were discussed, and the meeting agreed that they would require further work for such a recommendation to be developed. It was suggested that there would be alternatives nationally in some countries, but differing views were expressed. 

Two sector members (WGT and G3ict) supported the work item, several members noted that they would not support the work item, but were not opposed. 
There was no support by any “Member State” for a new Country Code.
ITU T SG2 will keep ITU-D Q1/7 and ITU-T Q26/16 informed of any developments with respect to the progress of this draft Recommendation.
